Chancellor Deane W. Malott,
University of Kansas.

Dear Chencellor Malott:

I am enclosing a nimeographed copy of some
changes that have recently been made in our offerings in
physical mtiviw gourses. I believe the course gmd.l'dd-
ual Gmtioa will fit in with what you have in mind.

' These courses have been approved by both the
College and School of Fducation faculties, and are to be
in the new catalog. You will notice at the top of the page
that we have authority to offer onc-half indcors and one-
half outdoors, or carry a course throughout the entire
semoster. They could enroll for the entire semesater, and
we could treat it expectantly - if we desired to keop it
an indoor activity we could do so. It gives us enough of
& leoway to handle that under exceptional conditions with
this group.

_ uymtionmhommﬁmmhd, if
ngﬂoablchyou, in my name with Er, Henry Shenk as my
assistant. Ve believe that we can provide some fine,
challenging activities which will benefit the group and
also will have a fime salutory effect on the University in
general regarding physical fitness.

| Iwill give you the information on the course
in Kinesiology in another letter. I am rushing this through
80 mtyouvulmnformmlyafhmmmﬁu.
Iftlm is eny other information desired I trust you will
oall my office and we will endeavor to give it to you.

Very uimmly yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation,
Varsity Basketball and Euobnll Coach.

FCAz:AH
Enc.



